
103 Avenue: 100 Street to 101 Street Streetscape

Greetings,

The City of Edmonton will be undergoing work in your area, which involves construction on 103
Avenue from 100 Street to 101 Street. Work will commence from 101 Street east to the 100A
Street alleyway. Traffic can access 103 Avenue from 100 Street. Once the west half of the block
is complete, the east half will be closed and traffic can access 103 Avenue from 101 Street. This
work will be completed in stages throughout 2022. Pedestrian access will be maintained during
construction.

Work is anticipated to begin the week of May 2, 2022 and will be completed by fall of
2022.

Scope of Work

● Removal and excavation of the existing sidewalk and roadway
● New curb, gutter and sidewalk
● Base asphalt, surface paving, and landscaping
● New pedestrian traffic signals and street lights

Access

During the construction period, local access will be maintained at all times. No parking will be
permitted along 103 Avenue. Access to businesses and residences will be maintained, where
possible, at all times.  Emergency access will be maintained at all times.

If you have special access requirements, such as DATS, please advise the contact person listed
below, as soon as possible.

Please retain this bulletin for contact information.
The affected location(s) are shown on the reverse of this bulletin.
For further information, please contact:

Mr. Gordon Mitchell, C.E.T
Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
Phone:  780-944-5662

Mr. Nathan Stelmach, P.Eng
Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
Phone:  780-717-8551
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Image 1 - Map of 103 Avenue Streetscape project

City of Edmonton
Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery

2


